ASSISTIVE TECHNOLOGY TRAINING SEMINAR
SPONSORED BY THE CENTER FOR ASSISTIVE TECHNOLOGY (CATT)
AND THE NATIONAL FEDERATION OF THE BLIND OF UTAH

WHEN:		May 1, 2025 from 2:00 pm to 5:00 pm
WHERE:	Provo Marriott and conference center, 101 West 100 North, Provo, Utah 84601
COST:		No charge
CREDITS:	CEU credits available

The Center for Assistive Technology Training (CATT) is a program of the American Printing House (APH). The southwest program, which includes Utah, is directed by Niraj Parikh of the Foundation for Blind Children in Phoenix, Arizona. We offer training to teachers, parents, and other professionals in the K-12 arena on assistive technology products distributed by APH.
In conjunction with the state convention of the National Federation of the Blind of Utah, Niraj Parikh, Coordinator of the southwest region of CATT, and Karl Smith, Assistive Technology Consultant, will present an orientation and training seminar. This seminar will feature an overview of the benefits of the CATT program and an introduction to some of the products for which we provide training. These may include, but are not limited to, the Chameleon and Mantis braille displays, the JAWS and Fusion screen readers, and the new Monarch multi-line braille display. Additionally, low vision products such as the Juno, Jupiter, and Matt Connect will be covered.
If you are interested, please text or call Karl Smith at 801-652-5285 or email karl@axistech.net. Feel free to pass this information on to anyone you think would benefit from this presentation.
Below are links to the CATT program. The first link is for the Foundation for Blind Children in Phoenix who operates the southwest region of this service. The second is the direct link to the CATT information. I hope this will be helpful to you and any others you think might benefit from it.

https://seeitourway.org/
facebook.com/seeitourway

https://seeitourway.org/services/catt/
